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Dear S4YC Parents, 

S4YC would just like to welcome you to the New Breakfast, After School Club to be held at Elton Primary School, 

Elton. 

We look forward to meeting you and your children on Monday 5th September 2022.    

Please find below information regarding the Out of School Club.  The Out of School Booking system ipal is now open 

for you to register then in August you will be able to make any Breakfast and After School bookings required for 

September 2022 – July 2023.   

Breakfast and After school club will be held in Elton Primary Schools main hall. 

Breakfast club is open from 7.45am – start of school and breakfast is served from7.45am - 8.30am, we have a 

selection of cereal or toast with a selection of toppings either butter, cream cheese, marmalade, jam or lemon curd.  

Drop off can be at anytime from 7.45am – start of school. 

After School Club opens from the end of school – 6pm as soon as we pick the children up from school there is a 

selection of fruit and drinks available, then at about 4.15-4.30pm there is a light evening snack available each 

evening where one of the following snacks will be given:- carrots, cucumber, bread sticks and dips, ham, chicken or 

cheese wraps, crumpets with various toppings, muffins with various toppings, pancakes with various toppings, 

crackers with various toppings. 

Every day there is a different craft activity based on themes (some of the craft activities for this term will all be based 

around “getting to know you”, “British values” including the children’s ideas on their Out of School Club rules, and 

the activities they would like to part take in, we try to get the children outside as much as possible (weather 

dependant) to enjoy free play and adult lead games. 

Free play is also available indoors with a craft table, games table including jigsaws, table top pool and table top 

football, a book corner, small world area with garage, cars, train track, construction area with lego mega blocks, dolls 

and super hero’s, plus so much more.  

The children are encouraged to freely chose what they would like to do with their time during Out of School Club, we 

listen to the children to see what games they would like to have to play with, plus what healthy snacks they would 

like to eat. 

Another letter will be sent out to you next week.  If you have any further enquiries, please feel free to contact me on 

07581 075534 or paula@s4yc.co.uk 

Regards 

Paula 

S4YC Operations Manager 
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